
 

 

 

 

 

   

    
 

ADC/2020-21  

    

May 05, 2020 

 

Department of Corporate Services 

Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 

Mumbai 400 001                      
 

  

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 - 

Update on Closure of Office and Factory 
 

Ref: Scrip Code: 523411 

 

In continuation to our earlier communications dated March 24, 2020 ,March 27, 2020 

and April 18, 2020 on the subject matter, we wish to inform you that the company 

is in the processes of obtaining necessary approvals from the concerned department 

of Government of Karnataka to open the factory in Bangalore. The factory operations 

will commence once the approvals are received.  
 

The above is for your information and record. 
 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For ADC India Communications Limited 
 

 
 

 

 

R. Ganesh 

Company Secretary 
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